
SOUTHERN RURAL (18.03.10) 

URN:  2078 APPENDIX 1.1   
 

NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

AREA COMMITTEE DEVELOPMENT GRANT APPROVAL FORM 

 1. Committee: Southern Rural Committee ( Kimpton)     2. Date: 18/03/10                                                                                                                                                                                            

 
 3. Summary of application: Ceiling mounted projector for use in the Green Room at Kimpton Memorial    
                                                     Hall 
 
 Name of organisation:   Kimpton Parish Council Sum requested:   £500 
 
  Total project cost: £1,955 
 Brief details: 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 Matched / linked funding: £1,455 Funder: KPC, Cllr. Bishop & village groups 
 
 Discretionary rate relief:  £0 Funder:  
 
 Comments from Development Officer: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Amount recommended: £500 

 4.  Comments from Ward Members: 
 
 I support / do not support this application 
 
 Name: …………………………..….. Signed:  Date: 
 I support / do not support this application 
  
 Name: …………………………..….. Signed:  Date: 
  

 

 5. For officer use: 
 
 Amount awarded from Area Budget: £0 
 Amount awarded from Dev’t Budget £0 
 
 Signed off by Head of Service Signed:  Date:   
  

 

The application sets out a project to purchase a ceiling mounted projector with in-built audio facility 
and plate connection of peripheral equipment of a laptop or digital camera in the Green Room, 
Kimpton Memorial Hall, to provide an audio visual system for the benefit of several hundred regular 
users of the community facility. The management committee are currently undertaking an extensive 
programme of modernisation and refurbishment of the facilities and equipment to provide high 
quality meeting facilities within the popular and thriving North Herts village. New enquireis have 
already been received from pre-school parents to use the room for a new Children's Film Club. from 
the Kimpton History Group, the Kimpton Women's Institute, the Garden Club and Kimpton Probus 
Club to use the room for their meetings, as well as from the Kimpton Business Network, so the new 

equipment will be well used and received by all. 

The project is fuly compliant with the Council's existing criteria under the 'Small Grants' programme 
supported from Area Committees. The Committee should be mindful that Kimpton Parish Council, 
on behalf of the Kimpton Memorial Hall Management Committee have also received a grant of £305 
supported from Cllr. Bishop's 2009/10 Ward Member's discretionary budget towards the costs of 

purchasing a projector screen, as part of the overall purchase cost of the new equipment of £1,955. 


